
 
 
 

Thursday, January 20, 2022 – Saturday, January 22, 2022 
 

Join the Diocesan Youth "Pilgrimage for Life" to Washington, 
D.C. for the National March for Life! 

On this powerful 3-day experience, participants will travel to 
Washington D.C., attend Mass with Bishop Lucia, enjoy a guided 

walking tour of the monuments, join an evening Youth 
Rally with Sr. Josephine Garret, CSFN and music by Dave Moore, 

and of course, participate in the National March for Life. 

 

This is open to youth in grades 7-12. 

 
$199 per person includes: 

 
Travel, Lodging, and most meals; 

Metro passes; 
Tickets to Life Is Very Good Youth Rally, 

Tour of the National Monuments; 
Access to the Smithsonian Museums 

 
 
To register for this trip please contact Deacon Michael Ruf 
 
mruf@syrdio.org 
 
 
 


